
Announcements for Tuesday, January 18, 2023 

 

❖ Hola Bears! Are you taking Spanish and struggling, or do you just want extra help 

to boost your grade? The Hispanic Honor Society offers free Spanish tutoring 

every morning at 8:45am in Portable 15, Mrs. Smith’s room. Starting on January 

25th, they will also offer afternoon tutoring on Wednesdays after school in the 

Media Center. Ask your Spanish teacher for more information! 

 

❖ There is a Cooking Club meeting TODAY after school in Room 290 from 3:00pm -

4:30pm. See the Cooking Club Schoology page for more information. 

 

❖ Hunger Ends Here is collecting items to make bagged lunches for St. Francis House 

and Port in the Storm St. Augustine. Donate peanut butter, jelly, brown paper 

bags, and prepackaged snacks to room N221 by January 23rd. Participation can 

earn you service hours. 

 

❖ Save the date, TOMORROW, January 19th service hours opportunity for 

participation in the NHS blood drive from 9:30am – 2:30.  Sign up TODAY in the 

courtyard or see Ms. Fliess in Room N202 for more information. 

 

❖ There will be a boys Volleyball Informational meeting TODAY after school in the 

Main Café. Tryouts are Monday, February 13th and Tuesday, February 14th from 6-

8pm. There will be a JV and Varsity team this season!! 

 

❖ Yearbook staff applications are now available. Please pick up an application in Ms. 

Smith’s room N237 or Ms. Olson’s room N207 if interested. Also, Yearbooks are 

still available to purchase online!! 

 

❖ School Counselors and Dual Enrollment representatives will be in the courtyard 

TODAY during all lunches to answer questions about course registration for the 

2023-24 school year. 

 

 

 

 


